Mr. Wan McGraw

26/3, Extension- A

New South City

Parley Road, Canada

Dear Mr. McGraw,

We are writing you this proposal letter on behalf of Sun Rise Publication Pvt. Ltd. We are inviting you to write for our publication house. We have proposed to three more writers to write for our publication as we need a total of four writers.

We need 10 fiction books within eight months and you will be paid some amount in advance and balance amount after completing the project. If you are interested, please let us know about your writing rates per book and the number of books you can provide us within the fixed duration of time.

If there is any query regarding the proposal, you can contact us on our official landline number or via mailer.

Thank you so much for reviewing our proposal and wishing you all the best for future.

Yours sincerely,

Tina Jolly 

